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Welcome to September! After a summer of
record heat, we are looking forward to cooler
temperatures. Our whole Paseo community is
looking forward to more recess time and fewer
heat advisories. Another celebration is that our
academics are in full swing. Our teaching staff
has put a focus this year on accelerated learning
through rigorous instructional techniques so that
the students are all maximizing their full
potential. It is clear to me that focusing on
rigorous instruction is already paying off. When
visiting Paseo Pointe Dual Language Academy,
you will see students engaged in constructing
knowledge  through  higher-level  thinking
throughout the school. We are proud of the
collective effort of our students and staff; and
are looking forward to an amazing year. | would
like to give a special shout-out to our middle
school team for the work they are doing to turn
the corner with our middle school students.
Accelerated math, Spanish for all, agendas, and
consistent procedures have helped our middle
school start the transition from good to great!
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Dear Paseo Pointe Dual Language
Academy Families,

We are absolutely thrilled to introduce
ourselves as your instructional coaches
for the 2023-2024 school year. We are
Maestra Garcia and Maestra Bernstein!
You may have spotted us during drop-off
and pick-up times, working diligently to
ensure the safety of our students as they
arrive and depart.

We are both deeply excited to work
alongside our outstanding teachers and
students. We have many exciting events
happening soon, so please keep a close
eye on your notifications. Together, we will
continue to strengthen our Paseo Pointe
community.

Go Rams! ¢,

Check out some pictures from our first
few weeks of

PBIS

Rewards .

At Paseo Pointe Dual Language Academy, we
implement the PBIS system, which stands for
Positive Behavioral Interventions and
Supports, to create a welcoming and positive
school environment. As part of our ongoing
commitment to promoting good choices
among our students and rewarding their
positive behavior, we are excited to continue
utilizing the PBIS Rewards program. We invite

you to watch the following_video for insights

into PBIS, PBIS Rewards, and how we apply
them to cultivate a thriving school

atmosphere.

If you require an additional copy of the Family
App letter for accessing your child's
information, please do not hesitate to reach

out to your child's teacher.

Furthermore, we are actively upholding our

attendance and truancy policy, which was

distributed to all parents earlier this academic
year. Your child's regular attendance and
punctuality are very important. In the event of
your child's illness or anticipated absence, we
kindly request that you promptly inform our
school so that we can maintain accurate
records. Your collaboration in this matter is

greatly appreciated.



